City of Richmond

6911 No.3 Road, Richmond, BC V6Y 2Cl1
Telephone (604) 276-4000
www.cityrichmond.bc.ca

April 1%, 2004
File: 12-8275-05/2004-Vol 01

Mr. Sydney Lo, Director
Net Arena Enterprises Inc.
c/o #130 — 8080 Leslie Road
Richmond, BC V6X 3X1

Dear Mr. Lo:

Re: Suspension of Net Arena Enterprises Inc. Business Licence

In response to your undated letter, this is to confirm your attendance as a delegation to Council regarding
the above matter, at the Council Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, April 13® 2004, at 7:00 p.m. in the
Council Chambers, Richmond City Hall. Because this item is not on the agenda you will be heard at or
near the end of the Council meeting.

Council procedures allow five minutes for you to make your presentation, not including any questions
which Council members may ask. This five-minute limit is strictly enforced to ensure that all business
for the meeting is dealt with.

Please conclude your presentation with a specific request on what you are seeking by appearing before
Council as a delegation.

ours truly,
AN
S é
) Q2 _ —

“Richard McKenna
Citv Clerk
fla
pc Business Licence Inspector Victor Duarte

T
RICH@D

Lsluand City, by Narure

1217743



Re: Suspension of Net Arena Enterprises Inc. Business License.
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( File: 12-8275-01/CL Vol.-)

Dear Sirs:
_We would like to be made deligate of the council meeting, which is to take place on 13"
April 2004 to present the followings to the council: 2950

We were unable to attend the last council meeting ( 11™ March 2004) due to the fact that
the letter of notice ( File: 8060-20-7048 ) was never delivered to the management due to a
fault on our part and that was why we did not attend the last council meeting. Also the
main shareholder of Net Arena was out of the country at the time and now he is back to
Vancouver and would like to present our case in person.

We would also like to take this opportunity to inform the council that since our meeting
with the Chief License Inspector, we’ve been closing on time and we have every
intension to do so.

We’ve been in business since Dec 2002, and [ am pleased to inform you that we have
never had any incidents on the premises from or with our customers since that day. There
have been no drug or cigarette dealings and we do not serve alcohol at all. Only soft
drinks and light refreshment is being served to our customers. We also provide a dim but
adequate lighting, clean and comfortable environment. Our customers are well-mannered
young people. We even have a mother who comes in frequently and plays with her teen-
age daughter.

We are very pleased that our business has arrived at such a setting, and we intend to keep
it this way.

We are planning to install a web-based security camera system to better monitor the
entire premises 24 hours daily. It also can be used to help you to examine the going-ons’
at the premises if you so choose.

Therefore. we would sincerely ask to council to kindlv reconsider our case and allow Net
Arena to re-open for business as soon as possible.
=

Thank you.
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Director
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City of Richmond

6911 No.3 Road, Richmond, BC V6Y 2Cl
Telephone (604) 276-4000
www.city.richmond.bec.ca

March 23 2004 City Clerk’s Office
. S . Telephone: (604) 2763007
File: 12-8275-0+#€EVol.- O Fax: (604) 278-5139

DELIVERED BY HAND

Mr. Yuk-Shi (Tom) Lo

Net Arena Enterprises Inc. doing business as
Net Arena

8080 Leslie Road, Unit 130

Richmond, BC V6X 3W1

Dear Sir:

Re: Suspension of Business Licence — Net Arena Enterprises Inc. doing business as Net Arena

This is to advise you that on Monday, March 22™, 2004 Richmond City Council adopted the following
resolution:

That the Business Licence of Net Arena Enterprises Inc., doing business as Net
Arena, be suspended for a period of 30 days commencing March 29, 2004
through April 27, 2004, both dates inclusive.

Therefore a Business Licence Suspension Order has been issued to Net Arena Enterprises Inc. doing
business as Net Arena for the period March 29" through April 27%, 2004 both dates inclusive.

It you have any questions in connection with this matter, please contact the Chief Licence Inspector,
Mr. Jim Bruce. at (604) 276-4095.

\/,)\—Yg\\m.imly,

_Richard McKenna
City Clerk
JRM:daw

pe: V. Duarte, Business Licence Inspector
Cpl. D. Meikle, RCMP (Richmond Detachment)
A. Stevens, Manager, Customer Services
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